Town of Bellmont
Public Hearing
“Regulating Beekeeping in the Town of Bellmont”
To be Known as Local Law #1 of 2025
September 3, 2025

A Public Hearing was held in the Town of Bellmont, County of Franklin and State of New York at the Bellmont Town Offices, Brainardsville, New York on Wednesday, September 3, 2025, at 6:50 p.m.

Attendance
Present:		Sara Titus			Town Supervisor
			Greg Langdon			Councilman
			Jeff Manley			Councilman
			Wayne Rogers			Councilman	
			Harley Titus			Councilman
			Lisa Vanier			Town Clerk
	
The meeting was called to order at 6:50 p.m.

Copies of the proposed law were shared.

The Environmental Assessment Report was discussed.  There is no impact on the environment.  There is an impact to owners of hives.  They need to properly label their hives in accordance with the proposed Local Law #1 of 2025.

There was no public comment.

Motion to adjourn made by Harley Titus, seconded by Wayne Rogers, motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m.
